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INLAND HARBOR HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

500 St. Joseph Street
Carolina Beach, North Carolina 28428

March 22, 2018
Memo To:  Inland Harbor Vendors 
Dear Vendor:  
Thank you very much for your service to Inland Harbor; we appreciate your patience as we navigate through this fire calamity.  
The Board of Directors of Inland Harbor has reviewed some of the policies with respect to invoice payment, etc., and have instituted some new requirements with respect to submitting invoices in order to properly allocate expenditures in our accounting matrix.  
All invoices for a project must be submitted for payment within 90 days of completion of the work; invoices submitted after the ninety day completion date may not be reviewed promptly by the Board for payment.  Invoices with more than one item or service must show the date of work, the unit number associated with the work (if applicable), and the total cost including materials and labor for each item.   Failure to observe the invoice requirements may significantly delay payment while the Board attempts to sort out the invoice – keep in mind, the Board meets on a quarterly basis.  

Hopefully, this will make the invoicing/payment approval process go much more smoothly and quickly; we appreciate very much your cooperation in this regard.

Thank you,

Inland Harbor Board of Directors

Professional Association Management, Inc., 114 North 6th Street, Wilmington, NC 28401,  (910)-833-5823
